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Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Report on Bids for "R" Street - 2ND STREET TO 10TH STREET AND 
ADJOINING STREETS 

SUMMARY: 

The subject project, as part of the City's Capital Improvement Program, has been 
advertised for bids. Bids have been received and the City Engineer recommends that 
this report be filed pending recommendation of bid award at a later date, 

BACKGROUND: 

On June 2, 1981 the City Council approved plans and specifications for the subject 
project and bids . were received and opened by the City Clerk in the Council Chambers 
on June 23, 1981. The bids received are as follows; 

Granite Construction Co.	 $1,009,755.80 
C, V. O'Neill, Inc.	 1,048,045.80 
Teichert Construction
	 1,214,444.05 

R. C. Collet, Inc.	 1,220,256.00 
T & S Construction
	 1,328,737.50 

The engineer t s estimate for this project was $1,366,089.00. Although the low bid 
is below the engineer's estimate, an additional analysis of the project is necessary 
before a valid recommendation can be made. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

The City Engineer recommends that this report be filed and recommendation of bid 
award be made at a later date.

Respectfully submitted, 

VW\
.i.''13,FneicLityEcpuncil 

ia of the City Clerk 
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